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5aMr. J. G. Davis, Director /q.o
/'[gNuclear Material' Safety and

%g -fSafeguards ? 007
O

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commiss;.on 8 -

Washington, D.C. 20555 [b @ Q.';jA
' Dear Mr. Page: ULNRC-588

g C
s ;-

MATERIALS LICENSE NO.'5HM-1901
DOCKET NO. 70-2945

In accordance with te' O.one conversations between Mr. B. L.
Serini and-Mr. D. A. Ostr on October 20, 1982, this letter
is being submitted to req that the subject license be amended.

to reflect a recent organizational change at the Callaway Plant.
Specifically, the position of Assistant Superintendent, En gineer-
ing-Radiation-Chemical as addressed in condition no. 11 of the
Materials License and in Section III of your October 4, 1982
Safety Evaluation Report has been changed to the newly created
position of Superintendent, Health Physics. The Health Physics
program at the Callaway Plant in carried out under the direction
of the Superintendent, Health Physics. He reports directly to the
Assistant Manager-Technical Services who reports directly to the
Manager-Callaway Plant. The minimum technical qualifications for
the Superintendent, Health Physics are identical to those for the
Assistant Superintendent, Engineering-Radiation-Chemical as cur-
rently stated in Section III of the Safety Evaluation Report and
in condition no. 11 of the Materials License.

Your expeditious processing of this amendment is requested
in order to support an October 29, 1982 shipment of our in-core
detectors and a November 15, 1982 fuel shipment. Please keep us
appraised of the status of thia amendment.

Very truly yours,

f

D. F c ne 1
DAO/ajw

cc: W. T. Crow
R. G. Page
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